Subject: [Jose Ortega 2017 Walk-a-thon] 

Dear [Family, Friends, etc.],
I'm so excited to tell you that on October 20th, I will be participating in my school’s Walk-a-thon. We walk to show support for our school and raise funds to pay for our art program, science program, academic support, classroom supplies, teacher support & enrichment, school greening, and much much more that the state and district do not fund.

Will you please make a pledge to the school for the laps I will walk at the Walk-a-thon?  Or if you prefer, you can make your tax-deductible

Contribution now.  Either way, you’ll help Jose Ortega Elementary School

fund programs we feel are essential for a quality education.  Thank you!

The Jose Ortega Elementary School PTA is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, tax ID number 94-3190930.
[Your Name(s)]
